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Monthly membership meetings are the 4th Friday via ZOOM.

The next ZOOM meeting will be Friday, May 27 at 7:30 pm. For security reasons,
members must write an e-mail to info@nyrre.org or call 516-660-1972 to request
an invitation until the meeting is conducted. The invitation will yield a ZOOM link
or telephone number which changes every month, and will be disseminated a few
days prior to the virtual meeting.

At the May 27 ZOOM meeting will be Sheldon Fosburg presenting another
installment on the London Underground. The Metropolitan Line present is the
subject.

At the June 27, 2022 ZOOM meeting: Illinois Central Part 1. Your Bulletin Editor
will be on hand to present a detailed feature of geographically-arranged scanned
35 mm slides concentrated on the Illinois Central (now Metra) electrified zone
from the Randolph Street terminus to University Park. Additionally, because it
shares the “IC Electric” to get from the far South Side to the Loop, the South
Shore will be appended.

All NYRRE ZOOM meetings begin at 7:30. Due to ongoing concerns about
COVID-19, don’t show up at the Williamson Library Until Further Notice!


